
 

 

 
 

SMP INFORMATION EVENING - WEDNESDAY 3RD MAY, 7.00PM, 
THE GREEN ROOM, AURORA CENTRE, BURNSIDE HIGH SCHOOL 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Year 8 students and their parents are invited to an information evening at 7.00pm on 
Wednesday 3rd May in the Green Room, Aurora Centre at which Chris Petch, HOD Music 
and SMP Director will give a short presentation and answer questions regarding SMP and 
Music at Burnside in general. 
 
Senior SMP students will also be there to talk about their experiences in the programme.  
 
Full SMP details and application form available from Burnside High School Reception or 
online: www.specialistmusicprogramme.co.nz 
 
Application Deadlines 
 
Scholarship Applications: Friday 19th May, 3.00pm 
All other applications: Friday 21st July, 3.00pm 
 
Specific queries to Chris Petch, HOD Music: pe@burnside.school.nz 
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